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A fantastic journey so far in our exciting topic Fair, Fayre, Fare 
leading us into a world of exploration, discovery, and discussions. Pupils have engaged in 
a wide variety of activities, both inside and outside, helping develop a deeper 
understanding of fairness in all its forms. 
 
Pod Pili-Pala/Pengwin have been investigating fayres, exploring the traditions of fayres 
both locally and around the world. They also enjoyed celebrating Chinese New Year, 
learning about its significance. Through exploring Fair Trade, they gained insight into 
where our food come from, and the importance of fairness. As part of St David’s Day 
they have been honouring their heritage. Also, learning about animals that call the Gower 
their home. Their journey has encouraged curiosity and appreciation for the world around 
them. 
 
Pod Pysgodyn have delved into the fascinating world of funfairs, analysing inspiration 
and designing their own thrilling attractions, considering equality in how to make rides 
accessible. Fair Trade exploration has highlighted our foods journey from farm to fork, 
and the importance of ethical choices. Role models of fairness, such as St Dwynwen and 
St David have encouraged reflection on how their values can guide us today. 
 
Pod Pry Cop have been investigating fairness in our very own Caffi Cynefin, considering 
how to improve accessibility and community engagement. Analysing our Welsh heritage 
encouraged reflection on what it truly means to be Welsh, exploring traditions, language, 
and identity. A focus on fairness, equality, and equity analysed how rules, responsibilities, 
and laws shape our society, debating the difference between equality and equity and how 
we can create a fairer world for everyone. Their thought-provoking discussions have 
helped develop a strong sense of justice and responsibility. 
 
Caffi Cynefin & Community Engagement 
 
Caffi Cynefin continues to be a thriving hub for our school and local community. Every 
Thursday from 09:00-11:30 in the school hall, we welcome everyone to enjoy teas, 
coffees, cakes, and hot snacks in a warm and friendly environment. Pupils have been 
taking an active role in hosting, helping to strengthen their confidence, social skills, and 
sense of responsibility. 
 
Looking Ahead 
 
As we continue through the year, we are excited for more enriching learning 
opportunities, visits, and celebrations that bring our community together. Thank you for 
your continued support in making Llanrhidian Primary School such a wonderful place to 
learn and grow. 
 



Diolch yn fawr! 
James de Kerckhove 
Llanrhidian Primary School 


